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Comments: Where to start?  With the gutting of the already inadequate protections of clean air, water, and land

afforded under NEPA?  With the disrespect the proposed Project shows to the citizens of Georgia and the United

States by trying to avoid meaningful public disclosure and public discourse about the Forest Service's Plans for

the Foothills area?  With the harm to water and wildlife the proposed application of herbicides to huge swaths of

the land?  With the ill-conceived plans to build unnecessary roads into some of our last wild and untouched

natural treasures? With the plans to clearcut large numbers of old growth trees that provide important canopy

and sustain the habitats of the forests?  None of these destructive acts are necessary for the long term best

management of the forests and will permanently scar their beauty and their sanctity.  I urge that you not

undertake this project.


